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18th February 2024 

10am Service led by Revd Helen Everard

 Vestry Elder:                                          Carol Woods
 Vestibule Elder:                                Moira Bamfield
 Communion Preparation:        Bee Griffiths
  Stewards:                                              Angela Murray and Maureen Coney
 Organ:                                     Nessie Black
 Peace Candle:                          Christine Gibbons
 Reader:                                       Alan Tyler
 Reading:                                  1 Peter 3:18 - 22; Mark 1: 9 -15 
 Footsteps:                                Not meeting
 Flowers:                                   Pam Hudson
 Coffee:                                      Sandra Smith

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The 10am Sunday Pulpit – February/Early March   

 25th                    Mrs Anna Crawford
   3rd                    Revd Helen Everard
 10th                    Mr Alan Goldring

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

February Diary Notes

20th                     Lent Bible Study Group, 2.00 pm                 
21st                     Weekly coffee morning, 10.00 to 11.30 am
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Lent Bible Study is a series of five meetings exploring Poverty and what we 
can do to make a difference. The first session was last Wednesday; future 
dates are Tuesday 20th February, Wednesday 28th February, Tuesday 5th 
March, Wednesday 13th March, Tuesday 19th March. The Tuesday sessions 
will start at 2.00 pm and Wednesday’s at 11.30 am.
For full details and themes see poster on the church notice board and website 
or speak to Helen.  All are welcome to attend some or all sessions.

~~~~~~~~~~~~
World Day of Prayer, Friday 1st March.  Morning service, 10.00 am at the 
Church on the Heath and evening service, 7.00 pm at Fleet Baptist Church, 
Clarence Road. Refreshments served after both services.

~~~~~~~~~~~~
Fun Quiz, Saturday 23rd March. Suitable for all ages. Everyone welcome.
Full details still to come.                                

                                                                                                                                        ~~~~~~~~~~~~

Appeal for Easter Eggs:  A big thank you to everyone who donated toilet rolls 

for families in need.  They were gratefully received.  They are still needed, so 
please keep them coming!  We have been asked in addition for donations of 
Easter eggs for the children.  If you feel able to contribute, there is a labelled 
box in the foyer.  Why not donate one to Hart Foodbank at the same time?

~~~~~~~~~~~~
Food Bank Manager Vacancy:  Christians Together in Fleet and Crookham 
is urgently seeking a committed person with leadership and organisational 
skills who can take over management of Hart Foodbank. Full details including
Job requirements and salary are in the poster on the Church notice board. 
The closing date for applications is Friday,1st March. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~
Contributions for inclusion in the Spring issue of “In Touch” need to be with 
Christine today. Email to christine.gibbons@beech-ride.co.uk.


